Good day,

I would like to express my concerns regarding the proposal to build a new primary
school
at the corner of Boulevard de L’lle des Soeurs and Boulevard Rene Levesque.

Given the current burden on the traffic flow on Boulevard de L’lles des Soeurs during
the morning rush hour,

| can only anticipate the additional pedestrian and vehicular traffic as a direct result of
the school will

contribute to making an already difficult traffic situation intolerable.

What plans, if any, have been envisioned to contend with the additional traffic?

Sincerely,
Robert J. Greer



